
AUTUMN TERM 1 BULLETIN 
5th October 2018 

Headteacher’s Message 

Another busy fortnight here at Willen! Fun Running, cake baking, interviewing, training, fruit     

chopping—to name but a few! 

The WSA AGM was held last week and although not very well attended, helped me to solidify what 

I already knew– that we have wonderfully supportive families here at Willen that are willing to help 

the school raise much needed funds for the sole benefit of our children. I now have (thanks to tire-

less fundraising efforts last year) the fantastic job of investigating the first of our ‘wish list’ items—a 

new AV system for the school hall. So watch this space! I cannot wait for the children to benefit 

from the fruits of the labour last year.  Thank you all so much. 

Contact: Head@willen.milton-keynes.sch.uk                          Like Us! Willen Primary School 

Dates for your diary: 

12/10 Year 2 Pirate Dress Up Day 

12/10 Panda Class Assembly, 9am  (families welcome) 

16/10 Year 6 Trip to Bletchley Park 

19/10 Harvest Festival and MK Foodbank Collection 

(informal assembly at 9amς all families welcome) 

19/10 Deadline  - Votes for Parent Governor Election 

20/10ς Cross Country Event, MK Bowl 

24/10τHalloween Disco  

25/10 LAST DAY of term 1 

26/10/18 School CLOSED 

05/11/18 Back to school (Term 2, Autumn 2) 

Help us to mark this special occasion! 

This year will be the 100th anniversary of the ending 
of WW1 and at Willen we would like to    com-
memorate this in a special way. During the week 
leading up to the 11th November, we will be         
creating poppies as a class to display at school.  

In order for us to be able to do this, we need some 
help collecting plastic bottles (we will be using the 
bottom of these) as we will then be able to paint 
and decorate them.  We would really appreciate it 
if you could keep these to one side during the lead 
ǳǇ ǘƻ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƘŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƳ ƛƴ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 
class teacher after the half term.  

LŦ ȅƻǳΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ 
create these, please contact the office. 



Fun Run 2018 

What a great event! The children loved it, were challenged 

and have  raised collectively £783 for the school to put 

ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ΨƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΩ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜǎΦ !ƳŀȊƛƴƎΗ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ 

all so much!  

 

 

 

 

 

We raised over £700! 

Thank you all so very much! This is an amaz-

ing amount to give to an amazing charity! 

 

 

Staff Update 

We have been thrilled to  welcome Mrs Curley and 

Mrs  Akwaboa to team this half term. They are both 

working to support children with additional needs 

across the school and have settled into their new 

roles  beautifully.  

 

The role of class teacher in Year 2 (maternity cover 

for Mrs Lee) is currently being advertisedτso please 

do tell your teacher friends! (details on the website) 

 

 

PE Sessions 

Can we please remind families to ensure that kits 

are available in school and that earrings are re-

moved prior to all PE sessions.  

Early Years:  Tuesday, Wednesday 

Year 1: Wednesday, Thursday 

Year 2: Tuesday, Thursday 

Year 3: Wednesday, Thursday (Zebra Class), Fri-

day (Otters Class) 

Year 4: Monday, Tuesday 

Year 5:  Wednesday, Friday 

Year 6:Thursday, Friday 



WILLEN PRIMARY SCHOOL COUNCIL 2018  

We are pleased to announce that following a 

democratic voting process, the following chil-

dren have been elected  as school council 

members for the coming year: 

1PBς Theo and Thomas 

1RτDaisy and Arjan 

2Lς Jack and Jenevieve 

2Pς Yuri and Luke 

3Zτ Daisy and Isla 

3Oς Lacey and Kaiser 

4TF-Natalia and Caleb 

4TτKaden and Shania 

5PτCohen and Evie 

5MτMika and Maisy 

6WτHayden and Hayley 

6TτGeorge W and Harshita 

 

Congratulations! 

Coming soon..... 

Watch this space for the launch of a 

ΨǾƛǊǘǳŀƭ ǘƻǳǊΩ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭ 

school! 

WILLEN PRIMARY SCHOOL GOVERNORS 

 

Congratulations to Miss Richardson who has recently become the staff 

representative on our Governing Body. 

! ƭŜǘǘŜǊ ŀǘǘŀŎƘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƻŘŀȅΩǎ ōǳƭƭŜǘƛƴ ǿƛƭƭ ŜȄǇƭŀƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ŦƻǊ ǾƻǘƛƴƎ 

for a new Parent Governor. Please note that voting close son FRIDAY 

19th OCTOBERτso please send back your ballot forms asap! 


